
	 It’s	true!	While	it	only	takes	one	more	to	double	a	team	of	one,	I	prefer	to	
think	of	it	as	multiplication	instead	of	addition…	my	teammate	Jenelle	has	
arrived	in	Thailand!	She	will	finish	mandatory	quarantine	on	September	12th,	
and	we	are	praying	for	smooth	and	safe	travel	for	her	to	get	to	Lampang.	I	am	
excited	for	us	to	work	as	a	team	and	have	greater	reach	on	campus	and	in	the	
community.	Please	pray	for	our	adjustment,	and	for	Jenelle	as	she	learns	
language	and	culture.

	 In	a	time	of	tighter	covid-related	restrictions,	I’ve	been	doing	a	lot	of	work	

on	the	computer	(said	everyone	this	year,	I	know).	Over	the	summer	I	
helped	to	produce	a	small	group	study	for	Change	The	Map,	the	
prayer	initiative	for	the	Buddhist	world.	The	small	group	study	will	
inspire	people	to	pray	for	and	reach	Buddhists	in	their	community	
and	around	the	world.	Contact	me	for	more	info!


If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsletter	electronically,	please	email	me	at	LB@laureninthailand.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		LB@laureninthailand.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239

	 	 	 Website	for	info	and	previous	newsletters:			http://laureninthailand.org									ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540

	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	http://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number
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	 	 	 									Would	you	please	take	one		 	
	 	 	 									minute	to	pray	for	this	need	in			 

	Thailand?		Please	pray	for	the	host	church	that	I	serve	with,	

	the	Thailand	Assemblies	of	God.	Many	pastors	and	their	

	families	are	suffering	economically	because	of	covid-related	

	restrictions.	One	of	our	pastors	in	the	north	passed	away	

	from	covid	in	July.	Please	pray	for	the	national	leadership	

	currently	experiencing	some	controversy,	for	God’s	solution	

	and	for	unity	as	the	body	of	Christ.

	 	 	 	 	 						


	PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	Jenelle’s	safe	arrival	in	Thailand!	

	We	are	both	excited	for	all	God	has	in	store	for	our	

	team;	gradual	lessened	restrictions	and	ability	to	

	meet	with	people;	connecting	with	new	and	old	

	friends	in	town.		PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	important	

	paperwork	renewal	for	me—every	September!	and	

	favor	for	Jenelle’s	applications	to	go	smoothly;	local	

	friends	to	be	interested	to	learn	about	Jesus;	

	adjustment	as	Jenelle	and	I	work	as	a	team.

Spare Sixty
Prayer and Praise

Team in Lampang to Double

Jenelle	and	I	hanging	out	in	2019	when	

I	was	in	the	US	for	General	Council

EMAIL	CHANGE!	AGWM.org	email	addresses	are	being		 

discontinued.	You	can	now	reach	me	at	LB@laureninthailand.org.

Orchids	are	a	hardy,	tropical	flower	that	
grow	easily	in	Thailand	(and	my	two	non-
green	thumbs	have	yet	to	kill).	They	are	
also	quite	“rooty”!	I	pray	that	in	seasons	
of	waiting,	restrictions,	and	when	there’s	
not	much	to	write	home	about,	so	to	
speak,	you	and	I	will	grow	deep	roots	in	
the	Lord	that	will	nourish	the	upward	
growth	that	is	to	come.	
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